
December 15th, 1925,

B. K. Sandwell, Esq., 
42 Saint Hark Street, 
Montreal.

My dear Mr. Sandwell
Thank you very much for your 

note of the 12th of December.
I am glad to learn that you have 

returned to Montreal which, after all, is about the 
boat place in Canada for one to live. You have many 
friends here and all, I know, will be hot only glad to 
see you s. oceed, but will help in every way they can.

The news about Mrs. Leacock is 
very sad, isn't it? Poor Stephen has lost a great 
prop, but I am sure he will meet the situation bravely.

nth all good wishes, I am.

Yours faithfully.

/


